TOWN OF BATH FINANCE COMMITTEE Regular Meeting

Tuesday, March 15, 2022

1. CALL TO ORDER: By Chairman at 5:00pm.

- 2. ROLLCALL: Susan Webster (X) Beth Skinner (X) Greg Forney (X) Quorum Yes Town Clerk Assistance Breauna Farris, Mayor Scott Merki, and Planning Commission VP Dave O'Connel were also in attendance.
- 3. Finance Committee Minutes of March 14, 2022 were approved by Common Consent.
- 4. One additional bill was received by the Town office which was reviewed and accepted to move forward to Council for approval.

5. The Town Clerk's office had nothing further to report.

- 6.Town financial concerns of Council: Cemetery Chairwoman Skinner reported that she had received documents from the Town's attorney concerning the annexation of the Olde English Cemetery. This work will result in legal fees which will be presented at a later date.
- 7. Next meetings The 2023 Budget Overview meeting will be March 21. The next regular FC meeting will be April 5, 2022 at 3:30.

8. Adjourn

Attest.

1 100000				
Chairman	SIL	1 elsen	Date	3-15-22
_	1000		_	